
JOINT SESSION 
Wednesday, October 28, 2009 7:00PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 
 
 Please note the correct date for the William S. Hart School Board Forum is  
                                      
                                       Wednesday, October 28, 2009  
  
The Democratic Club of Santa Clarita Valley and the Democratic Alliance for 
Action and residents of the Santa Clarita Valley area will be hosting a joint 
candidate forum for the Hart School Board Race.  
 
We will be meeting at Vincenzo’s Pizza at 24504 ½ Lyons Avenue in Newhall on 
Lyons Avenue, please arrive early to socialize. 
 
Each candidate will be given an opportunity to talk about their campaign and 
priorities for the Hart School Board. More importantly, you will have the 
opportunity to ask some of those burning questions, so you can decide who you 
want to “vote smart” for on  
 

Tuesday, November 3rd Election! 
                        We hope to see you there 

For questions leave message at (661) 295-9318 or \ 
write: minwilli@gmail.com 

 
 

All Polls open at 7AM and close at 8PM.  
Absentee ballots can be dropped off at the polls. 
You can bring your children with you when you vote. 
Question on where your polling site is call 800-481-8683 or visit: 
http://www.lavote.net     


